
Greenville (KTXD-TV) Licensee, Inc. 
KTXD-TV, Greenville, TX 

Facility ID 42359 

Notice of Reduced Power Operations 

Pursuant to Section 73.1560(d) of the Commission’s rules, Greenville (KTXD-TV) 
Licensee, Inc., licensee of television station KTXD-TV, Greenville, TX (Facility ID 
42359) (“KTXD”), hereby notifies the Commission that on September 6, 2019, certain 
KTXD transmitter equipment overheated and had to be shut down before causing 
additional damage to the transmitter.  As a result, the station is currently operating at 
reduced power.  KTXD has hired technicians and ordered parts to repair the damaged 
equipment.  KTXD will file a request for special temporary authority if operation at 
reduced power extends beyond 30 consecutive days. 




